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We are focussing on animals including humans. Children will have the opportunity to identify and name a variety of common animals including fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals, describe and compare animals and talk about the basic need of animals including humans to survive. 
We will then be moving on to looking at the importance of exercises, eating and hygiene. 

Topic 
This term we will be looking at our local area. The children will have the opportunity to pick the areas we work on using their questions as the bases of our research. 
Children will have the chance to create their own replicas of buildings in the local area to create a 3d map of the village. 
We will also be learning about famous traveller, Christopher Columbus. 

Computing 
We will be using the computing equipment across the curriculum this half term. We will be looking at how we can take pictures and videos as well as, how we view and print them off. We will be using the Green screen to make a presentation about Bardon Mill.  
We will also be using the IPads to research our own questions and document our findings. 


Maths 
The children will be covering the following concepts in Maths this half term: number bonds to 20, money, measures including time, doubling and halving, halves and quarters, and statistics. 
Alongside these we will be working on metal maths and multiplication.
English  
We will be looking at a range of traditional tales and those that have alternative storylines. The children will have the opportunity to write recounted, their own stories, character profiles and wanted poster. 
We will be focussing on The Gingerbread Man for a few weeks, looking at recounts, instructions and sequencing a story. 
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Traditional Tales



PE  
This term the children will be following a 6 week Gymnastics programme. Looking at the balancing, moving confidently and being in control of their body. 
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